Minisymposium Details

A minisymposium includes four presentations, each lasting 25 minutes, followed by a
5-minute Q&A session. Individuals should not organize or co-organize more than two
minisymposia to maintain a diverse range of topics. We also recommend diversity in
speakers and co-authors, discouraging minisymposia where the majority hail from the
same institution.

Speakers should limit their submissions to one oral presentation, either as part of a
minisymposium or a single submission. Both the minisymposium organizers and the
speakers share the responsibility to ensure compliance with the one-presentation-per-
person guideline.

It's advisable for the inaugural speaker to introduce the topic. Furthermore, every
speaker in the minisymposium should provide an abstract, capped at 1,500 characters
(spaces included), after the proposal has been accepted. The organizing committee will
review all minisymposium submissions. To maintain a coherent schedule, the number
of concurrent minisymposia might be restricted.

Minisymposium organizers should ensure that they propose sessions with at least
three confirmed speakers by the deadline. Proposals dominated by placeholders are
likely to be rejected.

Interested organizers should send a proposal that includes the title, a description
(limited to 1,500 characters, spaces included), the list of 4 speakers (listed in the
system as authors) and keywords through the Conference Management System.



